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Hi Daniel,
Please see below.
 
Best regards,
Kinga
 

From: O'Connor,D <D.O'Connor@lse.ac.uk> 
Sent: 08 October 2019 14:04
To: Gajewska,M <M.Gajewska@lse.ac.uk>; Directorate <Directorate@lse.ac.uk>
Subject: President Tsai statement
 
Dear Marta and colleagues,
 
Please note, we have put up a statement on our website for enquiries relating to President Tsai’s
PhD
http://www.lse.ac.uk/News/Latest-news-from-LSE/2019/j-October-2019/LSE-statement-on-PhD-
of-Dr-Tsai-Ing-wen
 
You can direct enquiries to that statement.
 
We do not intend to engage further with additional correspondence.
 
Best wishes,
 
Danny
 
 
 
Daniel O’Connor
Head of Media Relations | Communications Division
The London School of Economics and Political Science
Houghton Street, London WC2A 2AE
t: +44 (0)20 7955 7417
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